To Dedicate New Synagogue

The Jewish residents of Herron Hill and Schenley Heights are to dedicate on Sunday, March 9, the opening of the new quarters of the Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun at 815 Anaheim street. At 3 o'clock a parade will begin at the old quarters, 716 Anaheim street. and march directly to the new quarters where the services will be held. The services will consist of speeches by several rabbis and songs and hymns by the cantors. Promptly after the meeting, the Ladies' Auxiliary Society will serve a luncheon in the hall.

All are invited to visit this new community center whose chief aim will be to bring the younger element to a place where they can be inculcated with a

modern, but orthodox Judaism.